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Mr J Beresford
93 Boxley Drive
West Bridgford
Notts

NG2 7GN

12" October 2006
Dear Mr Beresford

Eastcroft Energy from Waste Facility - Planning application 05/01520/PMFUL3

As you may be aware, the City Council’s planning committee met on 20" September and resolved to
refuse Waste Recycling Group's planning application to extend the Eastcroft Energy from Waste
Facility.

This was a very disappointing outcome for WRG and since then we have been carefully considering the
committee decision and our next steps in respect of Eastcroft. | am writing to let you know that we have
decided to appeal against the City Council's decision. An appeal has been lodged this week with the
Planning Inspectorate.

The reason that WRG has decided to appeal is that we do not agree with the committee’s decision to
refuse the application and do not believe that the reasons for refusal are justifiable.

The committee did not seek to challenge the fact that the proposed extension to Eastcroft is explicitly
supported in the Waste Local Plan. The committee also accepted, as stated in the committee report,
that the proposed extension was needed in meet Nottingham'’s waste management needs and to avoid
the need to send more waste to landfill.

The reason given by the committee for its decision was that “the proposed development would
unacceptably constrain the sustainable regeneration of the city by inhibiting the development of mixed
communities in the Southside, Eastside and Waterside Regeneration zones...."

However, WRG has a long-term contract with the Council for operations at Eastcroft, irrespective of this
application. Our proposals to extend Eastcroft would also have enabled the extension of the District
Heating Scheme, increasing the supply of energy to the City from a sustainable source, as well as
delivering significant improvements to Eastcroft's external appearance to complement local
regeneration efforts.

| hope that this update has been helpful. As always, if you have any questions regarding WRG's
proposals for Eastcroft, please do not hesitate to get in touch. You can email us at
info.eastcroft@wrg.co.uk or call us on 0845 601 5432.

Yours faithfully,

® SRS

Paul Carey

On Behalf of Waste Recycling Group
cc: Mike Senior, Nottingham City Council
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